Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Vi- Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Reyes St., Kalibo, Akian

October 20, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 265 ,s. 2017

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 254, S. 2017
“INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY LITERACY
WORKSHOP FOR DIVISION OFFICE PERSONNEL, ADASs, ADAs,
AND JOB ORDERS”

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge

Heads, Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools
All Others Concemed

1. This is to inform fthe field that the conduct of information and
communication technology literacy workshop for division office |
personnel, ADASs, ADAs, and job orders is moved from October 27,
2017 to October 30, 2017, the same time and venue, due to
procurement concerns.

2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is highly desired.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

JOSE NIRO R. NIHLASCA
Education Program Supervisor |
In-Charge, Office of the Assistant Schools
Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Division

Enclosure: None

Reference: Division Memorandum No. 254, 5. 2017
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECNOLOGY WORKSHOP

“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”



